Center Township
Board of Supervisors
December 8, 2020
Minutes

A business meeting of the Center Township Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, December 8, 2020 at
7:00 p.m. at the Township Office in Rogersville. Present were Edward A. “Butch” Deter, Chairman, Paul Cook,
Vice Chairman, Harry Gillispie, Supervisor and N. Dawn Horr, Secretary. No visitors were present.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Deter and the Pledge of Allegience was recited.

Paul made a motion to approve the November meeting minutes as read. Harry seconded and the motion was
carried unanimously.

Harry made a motion to approve the bills as presented. Paul seconded and the motion was carried unanimously.

Harry made a motion to set the time for the organizational meeting on January 4, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. Paul
seconded and the motion was carried unanimously. General business will be conducted after organizing.

Harry reviewed the engineer’s report, stating that the maintenance bond had been received for the new pavilion
and restrooms and that the project had been completed. Brian Lowe will be gathering more information for the

speed signs.

Butch stated that the water drainage problem had been solved for the Rohanna building on W. Roy Furman
Hwy. in Rogersville.

As a reminder the budget adoption meeting will be held on Monday, December 28, 2020 at 3:00 pm.
Paul made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Harry and the meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m.
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